
Reflecting on Europe: How Europe is
perceived by people in regions and
cities

This week the first preliminary report on the Reflecting on Europe initiative
has been released, providing some interesting insights into the ways citizens
want to see the EU developing in the future.

Since March 2016, the European Committee of the Regions (CoR) has been
listening to about 30.000 citizens in 81 regions and 114 cities and
municipalities. The results of the citizens dialogues and the online
survey/app collected so far are presented in this report.

Thank you to those who shared their thoughts and contributed to this
listening process!

The final report will be delivered in view of the CoR opinion on the future
of Europe due for adoption in October 2018.

The CoR will continue its citizens’ dialogues over the coming months in the
run-up to the European elections in May 2019.​
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